
 
Grants to support participation in the EU Study Tour 2013 (May 5-25, 2013) 

 
The Centre of European Studies will be offering grants to assist student participation in 

the EU Study Tour and Internship; they are awarded on the basis of financial need.  

Applicants must be accepted to participate in the EU Study Tour and Internships 

Program through Carleton University in order to be eligible for a grant. The deadline for 

applying to EU Tour and Internship program through Carleton has been extended to 

February 4, 2013 (however applications received by the original deadline of January 28, 

2013 will be given advance consideration). For information on the EU Study Tour and 

Internship Program and application guidelines see 

http://www6.carleton.ca/eurus/2012/now-taking-applications-for-the-eu-study-tour-

and-intership-program-2013)  

The maximum value of a grant is about $1750.  Applications for grants are due at noon 

on February 20, 2013. Applications should include a brief letter requesting a grant, 

indicating:  

(a) an indication of other sources of funding for participation in the Tour and Internship, 
and for 2013 summer studies (including sources applied or which you intend to apply for 
but not yet received) 

(b) an estimate of costs for summer study, including the EU Tour and Internship 

( c) the amount of the requested grant.  

Please submit your application letter  by email to Prof. Joan DeBardeleben, 

joan_debardeleben@carleton.ca with the subject line ‘application for EU Study Tour grant’; or 

in hard copy to Prof. Joan DeBardeleben, 3304 River Building, EURUS, Carleton University , 1125 

Colonel By Drive, Ottawa K1S 5B6. 

These grants are supported, in part, by a grant from the European Union. 
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